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September  2024 

Dear _______,  

Greetings from your friends at West Chester Area Senior Center (WCASC)! 

We are delighted to share that Casino Night, our fall fundraiser, will be held at WCASC on 
Saturday, November 2, 2024. Last year, our first-ever Casino Night was successful due in large 
part to our auction donors. The event includes live music, casino games, dinner by local 
restaurants and caterers, beer, and wine. The Live & Silent Auction add to the excitement.  

We hope you will donate an auction item this year . Life can be incredibly challenging for 
seniors. A fall resulting in injury can shatter their independence. A routine trip to the grocery 
store increasingly causes anxiety. While some seniors are fortunate enough to own and operate 
cars to go shopping, others are not. Some struggle to afford food and other basic needs. These 
are the harsh realities for seniors.  

Casino Night auction donors help WCASC provide a wide range of vital programs serving  
about 2,000 seniors a year. For instance, our Corner Cabinet Food Distribution ensures that no 
senior goes hungry. Daily Breakfast & Lunch Meal Programs foster social interaction and 
healthy eating. Exercise and Health & Wellness Programs promote physical activity, 
independence, well-being and more!  

As we celebrate our 49th year, we want you to know that your commitment to our seniors is 
invaluable! WCASC derives 85% of its funding and support from private sources, the local 
community, and tens of thousands of service hours by dedicated and multi-talented volunteers. 

Please consider lending your support by completing the enclosed form and returning it to West 
Chester Area Senior Center; 530 E. Union Street; West Chester, PA 19382 with your item if 
it is easily mailed by October 7, 2024. Contact Bernadette Walsh at 610-431-4242, ext. 106 or 
bernadettew@wcseniors.org to arrange donation pick up. 

To recognize your generosity, WCASC will display your name or company name on its 
Facebook page and in the Casino Night program. Thank you!  

Sincerely, 
Stacey L. Fuller, Esq. 
Stacey L. Fuller, Esq.   
President, Board of Directors 
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